
 

 

 

Welcome! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The ExCo Meeting - Cologne 2015 
 

On the morning of Saturday,March 14th 2015 the IFED Executive Council 
held their annual meeting, under the Presidency of Prof. Akira Senda, 
boasting a 100% attendence of members. The usual officer reports were  
presented fairly rapidly, and the majority  of the morning was spent in  
discussing ways to improve the branding of IFED as well as introducing  
 vehicles to improve communication within IFED. The following actions 
 were suggested and are being implemented. A Facebook Social Page will 
be established in which all members will be encouraged to comment and  

 report news about their own status; A monthly Newsletter will be sent to the membership; A vastly improved 
and more meaningful website is being developed; A second Facebook Page to feature clinical cases will follow. 
Finally discussion groups (Google; Linkedin) will be established for the use of Member leaders to hold forums.  

 

Annual General Assembly - Cologne 2015 

 

 

 

  
Dear Member Presidents, Officers and IFED Members,  

 

I would like to warmly welcome you and encourage you to read the 

content of our communication. This newsletter is one of the many
 new  innovations that will be applied in the immediate future, 
aimed at enhancing the prestige of our global organization.  

I  hope that you take the time to distribute the newsletter to your
membership and your comments re the content would be greatly 

appreciated . 
. 
We remind you of our email address: infoifed@gmail.com 

 

President Prof. Akira Senda 

The G. A.of the IFED Membership was held on the same day in the  
 afternoon. A detailed report of  this meeting will be distributed in  the 
the minutes. An exciting and interesting presentation about the  
the upcoming meeting in Cape Town (5th-7th November 2015) was shown 

during the conference. In a similar fashion as in the ExCo meeting the majority 

of discussion involved branding of IFED, and how IFED could improve assistance
to the membership particulalry in aiding success of local scientific meetings.



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on the link for quick registration: http://ifed-2015.com/registration/  

Remember that as your membership of IFED entitles you to a discount on registration fee. Please visit the Facebook 

page at IFED2015 for full Scientific programme, Hotels and full Social Attractions.  

Please be aware of new VAT regulations in South Africa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coctail party - Cologne 2015 

The General Assembly was followed by a cocktail party, sponsored in
total by the GC Company. This proved to be the usual excellent medium 
for much serious and humerous discusion ,with the old comraderie 
firmly restablished and friendships strengthened . 

 

 

 

HOT NEWS ABOUT IFED WORLD CONGRESS IN CAPE TOWN 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


 

Please make a note of the following two important dates: 
1. IFED  9th World Congress Cape Town 5-7 November 2015
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Annual General Assembly, Chicago, USA, 27th Feb.,  2016

  
 

 

In the picture: Dr Miguel Roig, our President Prof. Akira Senda,  Prof. 

Jaime A. Gil and Dr Ignacio Rodriguez. 
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. 
On behalf of our President we would like to encourage you all to share with us interesting facts about our Federation, 

especially our early dates from the 90’. We already know that one of the founders, Dr. Jaime A. Gil experienced two 

births at the same time. On 30th April 1994 the IFED was born as was his  youngest son. Jaime had to resign from 
the meeting in Florence, so he will never forget the IFED creation date. It makes us think, each time we look at Jaime’s 

adult son, how long we have  existed  as the global organization. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interestings facts from the IFED past 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important announcement for the Membership – we are waiting 

for official suggestions and/or applications from  Members  who
 might wish to  host the IFED XI World Congress in 2019.  

All  information is available from the Secretary David Klaff and 

Amanda Pourbakhtiari at infoifed@gmail.com. 

We are very happy that this year Amanda Pourbakhtiari has  
joined us in the role of Administrative Secretary and we 
encourage you to contact her to discuss any issues you
might have  where IFED can be of assistance.
  

 




